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PRESIDENT URGES ARMENIA TO GIVE DATE FOR ZANGAZUR CORRIDOR OPENING
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President Ilham Aliyev has said that Armenia has to give a date when the Zangazur corridor will be 
opened, and then there will be no problem in this case.

He made the remarks at his meeting with residents of Guba region's Gonagkand settlement on 
December 6.

Aliyev recalled his remarks made during last year's 44-day war and stressed that he had said that 
they should give us a timetable of when they would vacate our lands, and we were ready to stop 
the war.
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